
 

April 13, 2024  8:00 am –2:00 pm 

 

     Dumpsters will be located at the corner of  

     South Bloomfield Blvd. & Broadway ( In front of Super 8) 

 

     Spring Clean-up 

If you are a member of an organization, club, youth group, or 

just  

want to help in beautifying our community please come join us.  

  

 


